



JUN 21 2007

Paul Breed Unreasonable Rocket

Dear Mr. Breed:

This letter acknowledges receipt of Unreasonable Rocket's application for an experimental permit to conduct launches at Holloman Air Force Base, during the X Prize Cup Northrop Grumman Lunar Lander Challenge. Unreasonable Rocket's application was logged in on May 29, 2007, and was assigned application number PA-07-UNR-008.

We have screened your application and determined that the application is complete enough to enable us to initiate the application review process. We are reviewing the application and anticipate making an experimental permit determination within 120 days of its receipt, which is by September 26, 2007. We will advise you as soon as possible if further information is required.

Mr. Wynn Aung of the Licensing and Safety Division is your point of contact, and will handle all issues concerning the processing of your experimental permit application. Should you have any questions or information relevant to your application changes, please contact Mr. Aung

Sincerely,

Stewart W. Jackson

Manager

Systems Engineering and Training Division